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	Public Notice
Qualicum School District
Considers Potential Future Use of Property – Qualicum Commons



The Board of Education of the Qualicum School District wishes to explore potential opportunities for the property located at 744 Primrose Street, Qualicum Beach, British Columbia (known as the Qualicum Commons).  Specific details of the property are Lot A, District Lot 78, Newcastle District, Plan EPP12448; PID 028-611-730.

The Board does not have the funds to address the capital improvements needed on the building located on this property; therefore, prior to making any final decision with respect to the future of this property, the Board is seeking community input as to the best use for this site and invites written comments from the public on or before October 11, 2024.

Comments:
Written comments can be mailed to:
ATT:  Ron Amos, Secretary Treasurer
School District 69 (Qualicum)
PO Box 430 
Parksville, BC V9P 2G5
Or
Emailed with subject line Qualicum Commons to:  ramos@sd69.bc.ca
Or 
Dropped off to the School Board Office, 
2nd floor; 100 Jensen Avenue E.; Parksville, BC
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